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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft 

Dear Mayor Wheeler and Commissioners, Please find attached a letter requesting City Council to
postpone the vote on DOZA for 120 days to allow for more time for neighborhoods and people to
discuss the amendments and give testimony. Thank you so much. Regards, Alison Stoll Alison B.
Stoll Executive Director She, her, hers Central Northeast Neighbors 4415 NE 87th Avenue, 97212
www.cnncoaliton.org 
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